## Cynulliad Cenedlaethol Cymru

Y Pwyllgor Newid Hinsawdd, Amgylchedd a Materion Gwledig

**National Assembly for Wales** 

Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee

Roseanna Cunningham MSP

Cabinet Secretary for Environment, Climate Change and Land Reform

Scottish Government

8 December 2017

Dear Roseanna,

## Meeting with the Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee

I wanted to thank you for meeting members of the Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee of the National Assembly for Wales on 6 December to discuss issues related to the decision to leave the European Union.

It was very useful for us to hear about the issues your Government faces with the transfer of responsibilities from Brussels and the extent to which the need to safeguard devolved areas of governance accords with our concerns.

I look forward to continuing to exchange ideas on this important issue.

Yours sincerely,

Mike Hedges AM

Mitte Medges

Chair of Climate Change, Rural Affairs and Environment Committee



